
 
POTT SHRIGLEY CHURCH SCHOOL 

 

HEADS UP!  
 

18
th

 January 2019 

 

 

We have had a fairly quiet week this week, everyone working hard in lessons and 

finishing the week with another great visit to The Substation.  I thought you might 

like to know that the staff there are really impressed with our children and say that 

we should all be very proud of them. They also mentioned good manners which is 

always lovely to hear. Thanks to our volunteers who helped again this week. 

 

Thanks to Rev David who led worship in Church on the theme of perseverance. 

Don’t forget Family Service on Sunday morning at 10.45am.  It would be great to 

see some of you there. 

 

Exciting news about our new Street Dance club which starts on Monday – please 

encourage your child to go. The benefits of such a club are not just physical and we 

would like to see as many children taking up this opportunity as possible. PTA club 

starts on Thursday. 

 

Your child should have come home today with a copy of our new Home School 

Agreement.   We have discussed it in school.  Please take time to read it with your 

child over the weekend and sign and return to school next week. 

 

Wrap up well and keep warm! 

 

Kind regards 

Ms J Bromley 

 

 

 



 

Dates for next week include: 

 

 Monday 21st January - Street Dance Club  3.30 – 4.20 pm 

 

 Tuesday  22nd January  -   Music Lessons 

Class 2 Swimming 

 

 Thursday 24th January - Y6 Space Science Day at Tytherington H.S.   

PTA Activity Club  3.30 – 4.15 pm           

                                                

 Friday 18th January  -  RE Lesson in Church a.m. 

                                               Substation  p.m. 

                                 

 

 

 

 

 


